
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

                                                                         Thursday, March 12, 2020 

 

 

Indian Creek Village remains vigilant and dedicated to ensuring that 
appropriate protective measures are in place due to the COVID-19 
(coronavirus). Village Officials continue to monitor the Florida Department of 
Health (FDOH), the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and 
Miami-Dade County’s Office of Emergency Management for current and 
accurate health and travel advisories regarding COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  

Although, we are operating with a heightened sense of awareness and 
urgency regarding the coronavirus, Village operations continue 
uninterrupted. Recognizing that this remains a fluid situation and 
adjustments will be made as necessary; the health and safety of our 
residents and visitors will remain as the top priority for Indian Creek Village. 

We urge residents and visitors to stay informed by visiting the CDC website 
directly. Click on the link below for accurate updates: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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